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Dear residents,
One of the first non human casualties of a long confinement like lockdown will be your car
battery.

Here are a couple of hints to ensure that it will be able to start when we are able to drive on
public roads.

T assume that if you have a car battery charger you can stop reading this right now!

Some residents might consider that just starting the car in situ and leaving it running will help.
But, the better way is to take your car around the village keeping the revs high in a low gear
during your circuit or picking up your grocery delivery. Once a week will help and it should not

annoy the neighbours.

The vehicle's engine management system will handle this and boost the charge rate far better
than leaving it idling.

Remember the coming winter and it's low temperatures will not help the situation.

Give it a try, it will help in the long run.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications






